Hydrogel

Confirmation of REACH compliance and SVHC statement

We confirm that all Anogas products are in full compliance with European REACH
regulation EC 1907/2006 concerning restrictions on the manufacture, placing on the
market and use of certain dangerous substances, preparations and articles, as
amended up to the date of this letter. This means that all substances contained in our
products are either:

e registered; and/or
e exempted from registration under REACH; and/or
e excluded from REACH altogether

For substances present in our products, which require registration and are not
manufactured or imported by Anogas, we have received relevant confirmations from
our suppliers.

Candidate list of Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC)

The ECHA candidate list of Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC), first
published on 28-10-2008, is regularly updated as more substances are identified as
SVHC. We confirm that none of the substances included in this SVHC list, as
amended up to the date of this letter, have been intentionally added to, or are known
to be present in our products with concentrations exceeding the threshold of 0.1 %
m/m.

Communication along the supply chain
In order to ensure a successful implementation of REACH, it is very important to
ensure an open and efficient communication along the whole supply chain. We hope

that this information sheet contributes to this goal. In case you have additional
REACH-related questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.
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